
 

Please   

PLEASE, write your child’s name in all their clothing and shoes.  If you 

have lost any items of clothing we have a tub that has lost property in 
it.  Lunch boxes and containers, PLEASE clearly label everything.  

PLEASE TAKE CLOTHING BAGS HOME EVERYDAY.  Thank you.  
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Have a great weekend from the Windsor Kindergarten Team 

A big welcome to Lilliana and her family! 

 

In the Moment:   

 Rolling cars through paint  

 Creating music show in the garden 

 Amazing water play 

 Recognising and writing numbers 

 

Fruit 

Please don’t forget to bring in some fruit 

for the children to share with their friends 

at the snack table. 

 

Polite Request  

If your child is still in nappies then please 

DO NOT send them to nursery in ‘Pull Ups’ 

As you can imagine it takes some time every 

morning when having to change/remove 

layers of clothing, tights, trousers, shoes 

etc, due to getting wet from water play.  I 

hope you understand that it is faster and 

more efficient for the team member on 

bathroom duty.  Thank you in advance  
 

Tapestry update 

For the children who will be leaving us in 

Summer staff are now engaged in report 

writing. Tapestry update will continue 

focusing on ‘’wow moments’’ in your child 

progress. 

Important Dates: 

 

Half Term:  

Monday 27th May to Friday 31st May 

  

Staff INSET Monday 3rd June  

(The setting is closed to the children) 

 

 

Group Photograph   

Wednesday 26th June 

A professional Photographer will be 

attending the Nursery on this is a lovely 

opportunity to get a group photograph of 

the Windsor Children 2019 

 

 

 

Father’s Day 16th June 

 

Zoo Lab visit -16th July 11-12:00 

More information closer to the date 

 

Last day of Term:  Tuesday 23rd July  
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